Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 10:01 AM

To: 'gabe stivala'

Cc: Jack Phillips (Jack.phillips@usw.salvationarmy.org);
kaye.patterson@usw.salvationarmy.org

Subject: RE: RO 3084 Notice: PSG Survey Salvation Army 601 Webster Oakland January 16,
2018

Gabe,

Yes. Based on previous analytical results, you may eliminate the TO-17 analysis.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: gabe stivala [mailto:gabe.stivala@atcassociates.com]

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 4:00 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Mike Sonke <mike.sonke@atcassociates.com>

Subject: RE: RO 3084 Notice: PSG Survey Salvation Army 601 Webster Oakland January 16, 2018

Hi Keith,

As a follow-up to my phone message regarding RO3084, ATC is requesting your approval to discontinue
sampling/analysis for naphthalene via method TO-17. We have performed that analysis for a few quarters now and had
not detections above reporting limits. Please let me if you approve of the discontinuation.

Best regards,

Gabe Stivala, P.G. | SENIOR PROJECT MANAGER | ATC Group Services LLC
+1 925 223 7123 mobile

915 Highland Pointe Drive Suite 250 | Roseville, CA 95678
gabe.stivala@atcassociates.com | www.atcgroupservices.com

This email and its attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are
not the intended recipient, any use, distribution or copying of the information contained in this email and its attachments is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and immediately delete and destroy any copies
of this email and any attachments. The views or opinions expressed are the author's own and may not reflect the views or opinions of ATC.






